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The Oregon Hunter Association supports both HB 3075 and HB 3167, which would make a few 
changes to the established predator damage control program and, most importantly, repeal the 
sunset on the program.  


The ability for local landowners to assess themselves to fund critical predator control services 
is crucial to protecting livestock, agricultural, and timber resources.  OHA supports this 
program and recognizes that predator management also benefits important prey species within 
the wildlife population.


We ask for a yes vote on HB 3075 or HB 3167 to continue the predator control districts 
program.  


